
 

Statutory Assessment Workshop 
30th January 2019  

Wednesday 30th January 2019 
 

County Hall North in Horsham 
 

£30 for maintained schools and £50 for academies 
 

Teachers new to Year 2 9:00am – 12:00pm 

Teachers new to Year 6 1:00pm – 4:00pm 

 

Sessions are available for anyone new to year 2 and 6, NQTs and teachers who 
have not taught pupils in the final years of these key stages since the changes to 
the national curriculum and assessment. 
 

The workshops explore statutory assessment arrangements, provide guidance on 
the provision and collection of evidence for teacher assessment and moderation 
and preparing for and administering end of year tests 
 

The focus is flexible to meet the needs of participants and we will work with the 
groups to address particular requirements or concerns. 

To book a place email statutory.moderation@westsussex.gov.uk stating  
 

 Name of school and teacher  
 ‘New to Year 2 ‘ or ‘New to Year 6’  in email header 

statutory.moderation@westsussex.gov.uk 


